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UNITED STATES

'

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMisslONn

k g WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

....** DEC 4 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR: Those on Attached List

FROM: R. ii. Kenneally, MSEB/DET/RES

SUBJECT: STATUS OF SONGS I AFWS PROJECT FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER 1981
.

Enclosed is the October,1981, monthly management letter for the SONGS I AFWS
'

'

project of the SSMRP. This project is being conducted by RES for the SEP
Branch of NRR.

Monthly management letters provide a status overview of.the project and
include estimated costs. All monthly management letters for this project of
the SSMRP will be circulated for your review.

Note that the original completion date of May,1982, has slipped due to the
additional work imposted on SCE/Bechtel by NRR. A memorandum from G. A. Arlotto
to D. G. Eisenhut dated November 27, 1981. states that the conipa'rison of the
failure probabilities of the SONGS-1 and Zion I auxiliary feedwater system
will slip 4.5 months due to a 5.5 month slip by SCE/Bechtel. Ith'e memorandum
identifies alternatives that could reduce the slippage to approximately
2.5 months. RES is awaiting a reply to the memorandum.

Should any questions or problems arise with regard to this project, please do
not hesitate to call me.

~

Tp'/P ,

yenneally
s

R. M.
Mechanical / Structural Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering Technology, RES

Enclosure: As stated

XA Copy Has Been Sent to PDR
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